
Grainne Power S&rV\\5S\.rn a0 f . 
Subject: FW: Dumping in Dublin Bay 

From: Pamela Foley I 
Sent: 24 August 2015 11:04 
To: Wexford Receptionist 
Subject: Dumping in Dublin Bay 

I wish to lodge my objection to Dublin Port Company application for permission to dump silt / sand in 
Dublin Bay. 

As a resident of Clontarf I have been very concerned over many years about the way the Dublin Port 
Company has completely disregarded the value of the Bay to the people of Dublin. 

It is a wonderful amenity and must be protected. 

If any dumping of silt is required it must be brought much farther out, to very deep water, where it would 
have a lesser impact. 

Kind regards, 
Pamela foley 
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